
VMTA Chair for Local Associations 
2011 Spring Report 
 
 
 
Since January 2011, the VMTA State Chair for Local Associations has been updating all 
State Chapter Presidents with communications from MTNA headquarters. There have 
been reminders of the: 

- MTNA Elections. 
- Registrations for the 2011 MTNA National Conference in Milwaukee, Wisconsin. 
- Pianofest at the VCU, Richmond on Saturday, October 15, 2011. 
- Upcoming VMTA Fall Conference, with available schedule on line and the 

opportunity for all local chapters to place an ad in the conference programs in 
order to help to defray the cast of conference. 

- Spring Teleconference will be held on Saturday, June 11 from 10:00a.m.-
12:00p.m. 

 
Local presidents will be submitting their annual reports electronically before Spring 
Teleconference.  All Local Presidents invited to participate at the VMTA Teleconference 
on June 11, 2011. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Galla Matekova 
State Chair for Local Associations  
 


